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To:       Mark Berman, City Attorney 

From:    Matt Whitton, Acting Assistant Chief of EMS  

Date:     08/09/21  

Re:       Resolution Request – MCO Letter of Agreement 

 

I kindly request a Resolution for the City Commission to approve and sign a Letter of 
Agreement (LOA) in order to participate in the annual Managed Care Organization 
(MCO) program. The LOA is due back to the Agency for Healthcare Administration 
(AHCA) whom governs release of State Medicaid beneficiary monies. 
 
This LOA is a commitment to Intergovernmental Transfer (IGT) for the amount listed 
to AHCA in order to fund the yearly State Share of the MCO supplemental payment 
program. It is crucial that the providers participate in the IGT payment process to 
keep this MCO program funded in future years. 
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